

The JCB Academy,
Mill Street,
Rocester,
Staffordshire. ST14 5JX
T: +44 (0) 1889 506100
E: information@jcbacademy.com
www.jcbacademy.com

20 August 2020

TO ALL Y10 PARENTS/CARERS

Dear Parent/Carer

Examination results

Following on from the email sent by Mr Wade on 22 June 2020 in relation to examinations this summer, we would like to confirm the process for receiving results.

For our BTEC Level 1 and 2 qualifications, we have been advised by our exam board, Pearson, not to issue any results until they have confirmed how those results will be calculated. This change affects the results for the BTEC First Award in Sport and the BTEC Tech Award in Enterprise.

In light of these changes, we have taken the decision to not issue results for your son/daughter on GCSE results day (Thursday, 20 August 2020) with the expectation that we will be in a position to provide learners with a full set of results when they return next Thursday, 27 August 2020. This will be beneficial to both staff and learners because they will be able to gain a full understanding of their grades and how they fit into their Y11 curriculum.

Please accept our sincerest apologies for any delay with issuing results. If you have any further questions at this point in time, then please email office@jcbacademy.com or telephone 01889 506100.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J McGuirk Principal



